Heathrow expansion — Draft Airports
National Policy Statement

The Government is currently seeking views on the draft the Airports National
Policy Statement. Details of the consultation can be found here:

https://www.gov.uk/government/consultations/heathrow-expansion-draft-airports
-national-policy-statement.

There are a number of consultation events taking place, such as one in
Bracknell on Thursday 16 February 2017 at Carnation Hall. Further details are
available on the consultation page.
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